
Dear Chair Jennifer Williamson and Committee Members:  

  

I understand legislation for the National Popular Vote will have a hearing. I believe the Electoral 

College counting system works just the way it was intended to work. Changing it is not a good 

idea. The current system makes every State important, even Oregon with its 7 Electoral Votes. It 

should be not be made into a System where candidates confine their campaigning in States with 

large numbers of Electoral Votes such as Texas and New York.  

  

If anything is done, I would be more in favor of the Maine system where Electoral Votes in 

Oregon are awarded according the majority vote of each Congressional District.  

  

Sincerely,  

Ronald B. Glynn 

3930 Lower Wolf Creek Road 

Wolf Creek, Oregon 97497 

 


